
10/20/2022 

A Message from Mayor Annette Iafallo – Lackawanna Trick-or-Treat 
Night Monday, October 31st. 6:00-8:00PM 

Halloween ‘trick-or-treat’ night in 
Lackawanna will be Monday, October 31 from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

Those who plan to participate in trick-or-treat activities are asked to: 
– travel safely with family/friend groups in their neighborhood areas and, 
– be respectful of neighbors who may choose NOT to participate in 
distributing Halloween treats – the most common sign of this is when 
they have their house lights turned off. 

I wish everyone who decides to venture out for Halloween a fun and 
enjoyable evening! 

PS – this message will also be sent to community update (robo) call 
subscribers in the next few days. 

 


